
 
 

  

How will I know if my child is making progress? 

 

• Year groups 7-10 have two points on the 
school calendar each year when students are 
engaged in formal assessments/examinations 
in all subjects. In Y11 students have three 
separate weeks of examinations plus their 
external GCSE exams  

• Reports are emailed home twice a year and 
each year group has a Subject Consultation 
evening once a year  

• Progress is continually monitored by Subject 
Teachers, Form Tutors, Pastoral Leaders, 
Learning Mentors and Senior Leaders  

• Parents are welcome to contact school, the 
Form Tutor being the first point of contact, 
with regards to any concerns they may have 
admin@kls.herts.sch.uk  

• For SEND issues, parents are welcome to 
make an appointment with the SENCo, on a 



Monday of week 2 between 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
using lsdp@kls.herts.sch.uk  

 


